
Ref : 01/GDS MEMORANDUM/2016 Dated : 3-3-2016

To
Sri Kamlesh Chandra

Chairman

Malcha Marg Post Office Building,

New Delhi 110 021

Sub : Memorandum – Gramin Dak Sevaks in Department of Posts.

Respected Sir,

On behalf of the Federation of National Postal Organisations & National Union of Gramin
Dak Sevaks we are submitting herewith a Memorandum in respect of the Gramin Dak Sevaks in

Department of Posts.

We are requesting you to consider all legitimate claims of Gramin Dak Sevaks in Department
of Posts as clearly explained in first 91 pages of memorandum in detail and the summary of total

memorandum submitted in nutshell with 54 points from pages 92 to 100. GDS is a neglected sector

since 1929 had and no consideration in last 5 enquiry committees, though 4th committee i.e. headed
by Justice Chandrajit Singh Talwar considered all legitimate demands of GDS in his report, but

was not accepted by the Government upto 90% of the report. As such the burning issues of GDS
remained unchanged and hence this memorandum.

The Federation of National Postal Organisations & National Union of Gramin Dak Sevaks

have high hopes on the Committee headed by you as Chairman of the Committee. We hope that

while recommending wage structure etc. of the GDS. Those recommended by the VIIth CPC to
regular employees will be taken in the consideration.

This is the 6th ED/GDS Committee which you may be presiding. The 1st Pay Commission treated
the EDAs as Government Servants and so no ED Committee was appointed. The 1st ED Committee

Report and while appreciating the constraints with the Government and your own constraints, as

you have to submit a balanced report, you can, if you find justification, accept all the points where

money is not involved and where money is involved you can act taking into consideration the

conditions of the Gramin Dak Sevaks which you know better. Today the entire GDS remember
Justice Talwar Tomorrow, we are sure; the GDS will remember you forever.

Three hard copies of the memorandum are send by Speed Post separately.

With Profound Regards,

Yours faithfully,

P.U. MURALIDHARAN D. THEGARAJAN
General Secretary Secretary General

NUGDS FNPO

FEDERATION OF NATIONAL POSTAL ORGANISATIONS

&

NATIONAL UNION OF GRAMIN DAK SEVAKS
T-24, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi - 110 001. Phone : 011-23321378


